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Docket No. 50-413

Duke Power Company

ATTN: Mr. Hal B. Tucker, Vice President
Nuclear Production

Post Office Box 33189

Charlotte, North Carolina 28242

Gen’ lemen:

We have received a copy of your application dated January 23, 1984, which
was filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR) for review.
This applicaticn requested extension of the construction completion date
for CPPR-116 to November 1, 1984 for the Catawba Nuclear Station Unit No. |.
Fees pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22 were not remitted with your application.

Based on information provided by the ONRR staff as the result of their pra-
liminary review of your application, it has been deterwined that a Class Il
fee ($1,200) 1s appropriate since the changes are administrative in nature.
Therefore, you are requested to remit the sum of $1,200 to this office. If
the OARR staff's final review of your application reveals that this fee is

not appropriate, you will be notified and any necessary adjustments will be
made.

Sincerely,

Reba M. Diggs

Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
0ffice of Administration
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